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Dear Bro Cybi Ministry Area Member, 
 
At our Ministry Area Council (MAC) Meeting held on 26 July 2021, the Pandemic 
and the consequences for our Ministry Area were discussed. It was felt that we 
should learn the lessons of what we have been through, both good and bad. 
Accordingly, I have been asked by the MAC to consult everyone (Clergy and Laity) 
in the Ministry Area and consolidate everyone’s comments into a Report that will 
then in the first instance be considered at our next MAC on 13 September 2021.  
 
I should therefore be grateful if everyone would forward their comments to me 
either to my house address, by email or by phone as above. Importantly, when the 
Report is produced, it will not give any names against comments; such information 
will not be shared by me with anyone else. Wherever possible, please give 
examples of either good or bad practice. In the case of bad practice, please 
suggest what you would have wished to have seen done. The objective of the 
Report is to enable our Ministry Area to improve. 
 
To enable me to produce the Report in readiness for the next MAC, I should be 
grateful for your comments by Friday 27 August 2021. I look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
With Every Best Wish 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stewart Hayter 
MAC Secretary 


